
 
 

 
 

OSSAA Admits Veterans Free to 1st Round Football 
Playoff Games on November 12th 

  
If you are a veteran, either active duty, retired, reserve or national guard, the OSSAA 
would like to invite you to attend the first round of the football playoffs on Friday, 
November 12th!  All veterans and one guest will be admitted free of charge on Friday 
November 12th to all OSSAA first round playoff football games.  The OSSAA appreciates 
the sacrifices of all veterans and hopes you will take advantage of this opportunity.  
Simply show your Military ID card, or driver’s license that shows your military status at 
the gate next Friday, and you and a guest will be admitted free of charge.  Thank you for 
your service! 
   
  
  
 


